January 6, 2014

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes from December 2, 2013 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$376,773.43

Mr. Bishop discussed the One Call System. The Mayor & Council questioned whether the Town would be responsible for locating water lines on residents' properties. Clarification would be sought.

The security cameras in the park were discussed. There was much discussion. Details are still being ironed out.

Mr. Bishop noted the upcoming meeting with SHA on Friday, January 17, 2014.

Ms. Ellis requested that the lights at the library and the park be turned off when not in use.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35p.m.

The Mayor & Council went into an Executive Session after the meeting to discuss personnel issues.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator